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From: xIntpno <xIntpno@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 4:12 PM
To: sbcob

Cc: tyler@dierbergvineyard.com

Subject: Public Item #20

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Supervisors:

At Cottonwood Canyon Vineyard and Winery we support Items 2 and 3.

In addition, Cottonwood has a large amount of interior space to provide in access of 20 visitors at a time and
maintain the spacing required to safely

serve those customers. Being able to continue to serve wine to generate

revenue is the only venue for which we can sustain our operations and

welcome the opportunity to allow those wineries in Santa Barbara who could also provide this service since no
formula "fits all" and we should be given the opportunity to be treated individually.

Thank you for the consideration.

Norman Beko
Cottonwood Canyon Vineyard and Winery
"distinctively different age worthy wines" ®



